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Puppy Transport Delayed by Storm Arrive at ARL 
Storm currently over New England created weekend travel issues for pups 

 

The winter storm impacting our region today was also responsible for a number of travel issues 
for many this past weekend in other regions of the country, including a group of 20 puppies 
who, after a series of travel delays, finally arrived at the Animal Rescue League of Boston’s 
(ARL) Brewster Animal Care and Adoption Center on Monday evening, just ahead of having 
their second go-around with the same storm. 
 
The puppies came from the Southern United States as part of the American Society for the 
Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (ASPCA) Animal Relocation Program, and were originally 
scheduled to arrive at ARL on Saturday. Unfortunately, the winter storm caused the delays, 
leaving a brief window on Monday for the animals to travel. 
 
The puppies, ranging from 2-to-5-months-old, have taken the delays in stride, quickly settling 
into their new surroundings and are ready for the next phase of their lives.   
 
Now that the puppies have arrived, they will undergo the state-mandated 48-hour quarantine 
period, and then receive comprehensive veterinary exams, vaccinations, spay/neuter surgery, 
and should be available for adoption at ARL’s Brewster, Dedham and Boston locations within 
the next week. Those interested in adopting are encouraged to visit arlboston.org to see when 
the puppies are available to go home. 
 
For photos and video of the puppies, click the Dropbox link below: 
 

mailto:mdefina@arlboston.org
https://www.aspca.org/helping-people-pets/animal-relocation


https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/9pnzcfjjkcrxv16llonva/h?dl=0&rlkey=gv5wk4sk4jxrq9guuuqe
woudy 
 
ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2022, ARL served 20,601 animals 
throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston does not 
receive government grants or public funding and relies on the generosity of our supporters to help animals in 
need. For more information please visit us online at arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram.  
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